

Minutes for the Committee Meeting for 4th June

Attending: Tom, Rob, Buchan, Hannah S, Butler, Alex, Jade, Ash, Jungle, Hannah J, Spence

Apologies: None

Absent: None

*Tom was 6 points off Alex's PB
Talking about Robs power button*

Meeting Starts at 6:04

Tom: Jungle has actually done that, has shot with Loughborough alumni, will do at some point.
Jeff "stands man" –done

Andy: Him and rob have sorted it out as basically have rung on Monday, bosses have been picked up, we apparently ordered the 100cm bosses, as no invoice, we have no proof.

AU apparently has no invoice. New bosses should be arriving tomorrow or next week. Somewhere in the AU will be an invoice and purchase order request, if they sent wrong order AU probably

New bosses will cost £239.89; rest of invoice will tell us rest of monies owned.

->Copy of audit from tom has been got.

Hannah S: Fully booked until Tuesday so can't play skittles. Just a meal and social-ness. Smart-casual, **to email club**

Ash saw 2 people in a tux. But no 2 in 1, that would be weird.

->BUTTS Friendly - Just a bbq now, Jel was looking into having a bbq outside towers but needed food health and safety. So just have one in car park. **Need to find fire safety officer**. Just email to say we having a bbq. We can have it under the gazebo.

Hannah J: Jean is not leaving, but is health impaired. She was being paid £4 an hour. Level 1 coaches are not allowed to run coaching sessions, only level 2s. Do not pay for level 1s. Not much point spending out on coaches when we are experienced enough to be level 1.

Buchan: Newsletter and WOW article are going to be done over the holiday.

Main Business:

- Union Cupboard/ Outdoor cupboard. Succession of emails from will and outdoor store. We are not allowed keys as the alarm system would go off, i.e. bank hols. Discussion about the letting the cupboard be opened everyday. They don't like the idea of us telling them when to open the cupboard. We should tell them in advance but impractical. We should be able to claim stolen metal detector from insurance. Rob didn't know that we ordered through the union. They should have an order form for us. There is a lovely system to order that takes a lot of time.

- BUTTS Friendly

My Butt is friendly – Alex

We have this many *shows a list*, need to do a target list. We should guess on food, do people x3 for food, and buns. Just mix people. Who is coming to help. **Tell Loughborough to get there at 9ish**. Anyone coming along who isn't shooting could judge. Could use Stafford score sheets, as jungle gets it free.

- BUCS, its been booked but no confirmation. Only have 12 people going, then we have 10 in the bus, if jungle drives we can fit everything in. Don't get a van. Email about help at BUCS. **Is there anyone who has late exams on Friday? Like Jel. Send an email to club all about BUCS.**

Need a reply for if they have a tent. Or anything. We have lots of tents. Get Gazebo tomorrow.

- SCOGUI , maybe more help next time.
- Freshers Bazaar. At the bottom of the directry form there is a lil box to tick for freshers bazaar. Similar file given from Jungle. End of week 1. Email before term to encourage people to join again. AGM for AU stuff, Membership will be £15, and if your club shoots BUSC extra £5.
- Budget, after Quicks charging us £520-550.
- We have no long arrows, need quite a few. Have them in stages of inches. Minimum of 48, 4 dozens. Need fletchings. **Talk to Merlins**. Mention we are buying for the club. Need at least 1816 for 31", 1916 for 32". Again talk to Merlins.

James Cram doesn't know what he's talking about.

- We need to decide whether to unify, or whether to go for a new club, need to decide. Email around.

A.O.B

- Club Photo, chase the photos as we don't have them yet.
- Club Target Days, just say in minutes, get club and county records. Long metric and half fita. Next week really. Only have Wednesday session, and maybe Thursday. Half Fita on wed, long metric on thur. Week after, Fri – warwicks. All info is on the website.
- The committee have decided we are only doing outdoor sessions, in order for BUCS practice and target days.
- Jungle Smells

Session Rota:

Fri 5th – Buchan

Sat 6th – Butts Friendly

Sun 7th – Cancelled

Wed 10th – Half Fita – Tom

Thur 11th – Long Metric – Ash

Fri 12th – Cancelled

Sat 13th – Cancelled BUCS

Sun 14th – Cancelled

Wed 17th – Nationals – Ash

Fri 19th – Warwicks – Alex

Next meeting on Friday 19th at 4/5pm-ish on Towers Pitch.

Meeting end at 7:36